Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 11:36 AM

To: 'mailbox3137@kellco.co'

Cc: Jan Wagoner; Andy Lojo; Jim Fitzpatrick (jfitzpatrick@publicstorage.com); David Sisak
Subject: RE: 1504-13 Newark Public Storage Report

Attachments: Attachment_1_and_ftpUploadInstructions_2014-05-15.pdf

Ms. Moreno,

Alameda County Environmental Health has reviewed the “Request to Reduce Air Monitoring Activities at the Public
Storage Construction Site,” dated May 11, 2015. We have no objections to the proposal to cease analysis of perimeter
air samples for lead. Perimeter dust monitoring and observation of proper engineering controls for dust control are to
be continued during the duration of soil disturbance for the project.

This approval does not relieve you from compliance with other applicable federal, state, and local regulations and
permits including any requirements of the San Francisco Bay Area Management District. In the future, please submit
reports using the attached instructions. Re-submittal of the May 11, 2015 Report using these instructions is not
required.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: mailbox3137@kellco.co [mailto:mailbox3137 @kellco.co]
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 4:50 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 1504-13 Newark Public Storage Report

Dear Mr. Wickham,

| have attached our notice for your review. Please click on the link to review the information from the Newark Public
Storage Facility in Newark, CA.

https://www.dropbox.com/s/g2ttdshOic5phed/1504-
13%20Response%20to%20Newark%20Public%20Storage%20Samples.pdf?dl=0

Thank you,

Michele Moreno
KELLCO Services, Inc.
3137 Diablo Avenue
Hayward, CA 94545



(510) 786-9751 Phone
(510) 786-9625 Fax



